

2ND GRADE SUMMER NEWSLETTER MRS. CAPRONI'S CLASS 2021-2022

"Let Your Light Shine"

It has been a wonderful school year, and it was nice to have some normalcy back. Everyone worked hard, academically and socially, all year. You have made this school year fun and memorable. I will truly miss you as you move onto third grade.

Math

Practice addition and subtraction facts to 20, over the summer. This will give you a jump start on the skills that will be taught in 3rd grade, especially learning multiplication.

Writing

Keeping a journal of the books you read over the summer or maybe talking about all the fun places you went or did will be a great way to practice your writing skills. You can also practice your cursive writing, too!

Summer Reading

Continue to read over the summer. A list of books will be sent home for summer reading work.

Summer Birthdays

June

Jacqueline: June 30th

July

Livia: July 28th

August

Noah: August 11th Riley: August 20th

"You have been my friend, replied Charlotte." "That in itself is a tremendous thing."

from **Charlotte's Web** by E.B. White

